
 
                   Stoneybrook Public School 
 
 

 
The goal of the Elementary School Milk Program (ESMP) is to make fresh, cold milk available at school 
for students to enjoy.  
 
Schools get involved because milk helps give kids the nutrition and energy they need to concentrate and 
perform their best. The ESMP also helps foster school spirit and offers senior students hands-on 
business experience. 
 
Key Program Facts: 

 The ESMP is now celebrating its 26th year in Ontario 

 More than 3,000 volunteers help run the Milk Program every school year 

 Over 70% of the elementary schools in Ontario have registered 

 The ESMP makes fresh, cold milk available to almost 1 million students every day. 

 100% of the proceeds are used directly in support of incidental student needs during the current 
school year.   

 
Our Fall Milk Schedule will begin on Monday, September 29

th
 and run through Friday, December 19

th
.  

These dates exclude SPSC Hot Lunch days.  Ordering on those days can be accessed through the SPSC 
Hot Lunch Schedule.  
  
 
 

 
                       NEW THIS YEAR: ONLINE ORDERING 
 
Please visit our website at StoneybrookPSC.ca and follow the links to 
the SPSC Hub to place your milk order online.  The deadline to order 
milk for the Fall schedule is Wednesday, September 24

th
.  We are 

unable to accept any late orders or changes during the term. 
 
 
 

 
A reminder that payment is due at time of order and can be made directly on-line by clicking the ‘Pay Now’ 
button at the bottom of the ‘Student Orders’ page.  Please note that it is not necessary that you have a 
PayPal account to pay online by credit card. 
 
Should you prefer to submit a cheque directly to the school, we ask that you input your order online and 
print out a ‘Remittance Form’.  Then send it to school, along with a single cheque for all students 
payable to Stoneybrook PSC, in a sealed envelope.  Any unpaid orders will be automatically deleted 
from the system. 
 

Questions?  Please contact us at hotlunch@stoneybrookpsc.ca or contact the school directly. 

 

 

http://www.stoneybrookpsc.ca/
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